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Our committee held several meetings over the year. We primarily addressed the 
issue of inconsistent governing documents. We discovered that the Constitution 
and Bylaws posted on the faculty governance website were different from the 
documents shared with faculty during elections and forwarded to the president’s 
office for approval. We spent the majority of the year working with the 
president’s office to set forth a plan for finalizing our governing documents. 
 
Because we did not have a final set of documents, we approved very few 
Constitution and Bylaws changes. Most recently we have worked on amendments 
to Art. II, Sec. 2 of the faculty constitution.  
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